
5.6 Deputy J.M. Maçon of St. Saviour of the Chairman of the States Employment Board 

regarding the continued employment of the former Chief Officer of the States of 

Jersey Police: [1(512)] 

Will the Chairman explain for what period of time the former Chief of the States of Jersey 

Police is expected to remain formally in post, whether he is continuing to be paid his full salary, 

and whether with an Acting Chief Officer now in post it would be accurate to say that 2 Chief 

Officer salaries are now being paid? 

Senator A.K.F. Green (Chairman, States Employment Board): 

As announced, the Chief of Police is on his contractual notice and it finishes on 31st October.  

Clearly, he is in receipt of pay, but I do know that he has a lot of accrued leave.  He is providing 

advice on an ad hoc basis to the Acting Chief of Police. 

5.6.1 Deputy J.M. Maçon: 

Is the Chairman saying that the reason for this decision is because the Chief Officer had much 

accrued annual leave left and effectively he is just filling out the rest of his term by using up 

his annual leave? 

Senator A.K.F. Green: 

No, I am advised that was a significant part of this decision. 

Deputy J.M. Maçon: 

I thank the Minister for his response. 

 


